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S.C. Ann. 59-40-115 allows for the transfer of a charter before the expiration of the ten-year charter term if all parties under contract with the school agree to the dissolution.  Schools requesting to transfer to the SCPCSD or from the SCPCSD to another sponsor must give the SCPCSD notice of intent for the transfer on or before October 1 of the school year before the school wishes the transfer to become effective. The SCPCSD Board will review and vote upon all requests to transfer on a case-by-case basis at a regularly scheduled board meeting after all academic, fiscal and organizational performance data for the most recently completed school year becomes available. The SCPCSD Board shall take into consideration the performance data from 1) the most recently completed school year; 2) previous years of operation and 3) the current school year.  The SCPCSD Board may also consider additional information, without limitation, such as the impact of the transfer on SCPCSD students and families, the reasons for the transfer, the readiness of the receiving sponsor to accept the transferring school, and the capacity of the school to implement the transfer.  The SCPCSD may, but is not required to, grant the transfer request. Schools under revocation review or occupying the lowest performance level rating as defined by the SCPCSD’s performance framework are not eligible to request a transfer. 





